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Clinical Laboratory Test Update 

Pentobarbital 

Effective September 18, 2017, the University of Colorado Hospital Clinical 
Laboratory Pentobarbital testing will not be available due to instrumentation 
problems. The duration is expected to be 2 weeks. 

It is recommended that our clients send testing to an alternative laboratory to 
avoid unnecessary further delays in testing. Once testing resumes, an 
updated lab notice will be sent.    

Please call Mary Ellen Boyle, at 720-848-7067 if you have any questions or 
visit our website at https://www.uchealth.org/professionals/uch-clinical-
laboratory/ for additional information.                                                                                                                         
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